
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We are writing to inform you of a non-uniform day on Friday 1st October 2021. 

We are doing this non-uniform day to show our support for Mr Burton who is 

taking part in the London Marathon on Sunday 3rd October. He is raising funds 

for a charity that means a lot to him.  

The charity he has chosen to support is the Sue Ryder Charity for palliative, 

neurological and bereavement support. 

If your child would like to participate and wear non-uniform, we ask that they 

donate a £1. Any additional donations would also be welcomed.  

Pupils are not allowed to wear baseball caps, jewellery or make-up. Crop-tops and 

short shorts are also not allowed.  

We would also like to thank you for your continued support and wish Mr Burton 

good luck! 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

The Head of House Team 


